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cap Welcome to the EmployAbility2U Newsletter, providing
you with useful information and keeping you all
connected during this time.

The voice of

learning disability| e hope you enjoy reading.
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r . This is Lee-Ann who secured part-time, paid employment with Graham

¥ KEYWORKER STORY: MEET LEE-ANN

Asset Management. Lee-Ann began working as a Cleaning Operative in
South Eastern Regional College, Downpatrick in November 2020.
Lee-Ann keeps safe at work by wearing a face mask, gloves and an
apron. Lee-Ann gets her temperature checked before she starts her
shift and makes sure to sanitise her hands. Lee-Ann’s favourite thing
about her job is the cleaning, as it keeps her busy and she enjoys being
able to meet new people. Lee-Ann would advise another trainee
looking for paid work to “keep on trying and applying for jobs until you
get what you want and make sure you ask for help if you need it”.
. |Lee-Ann’s manager Roisin said, “Lee-Ann is a real asset to our team.
“Ishe works as part of the team and also works well independently. Her

work is to a great standard” . @
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Congratulations on your new job Lee-Ann! ‘Q“c,?h /
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Y PAUL’S JOKES
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What do you call two birds in love?....
Tweethearts!

The day after when all the candy is on sale.

What did one bee say to the other?....

q What’s the best part about Valentine’s Day?....
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“I love bee-ing with you, honey!”
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If you need help reading this newsletter or help accessing the web pages please ask a member

of your family or a friend, or get in touch with your Mencap Employment Officer for support.




@“‘“p MEET THE MENCAP TEAM

Name: Sarah Mcllveen Job role: Employment Officer
Based: Bangor/Belfast Time in role: 1 month

Favourite thing about your job: Getting to know the trainees and
colleagues through video calls, but I hope to meet everyone in person
| soon. I am most looking forward to supporting individuals to reach their

) employment goals.

T I am looking forward to completing “Walk & Talk” sessions to help me to get to know
trainees in a safe way.

1 Walk and Talk sessions can be important for some trainee’s when work placements are
on hold.

1 Walk and Talk sessions can help to promote a healthy lifestyle through exercise and
fresh air and is an opportunity to meet your Employment Officer.

Hi I am Sinead McKernan. I started a new role as an Employment Officer
in the Newry team in December 2020. My new role is very different for
me as I have spent the last 25 years in retail management. I am so
excited to be part of the Mencap Family and I am really looking forward
to what every day brings my way. I love meeting and chatting with all

the people involved in Mencap, the trainees, work colleagues, family

members and support workers. It is wonderful to be part of something




